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Feb 2018
Surgery Telephone Numbers & Opening Hours:

Tel No: 0191 4554621
Appointments/Enquiries/Home Visits

8.00-7.00 (Mon & Tue)

8.00-6.00 (Wed to Fri)
8.00-12.45(Sat-Nurse Clinic Only)

The surgery offers pre-bookable and same day appointments.  We also have 2 other sites now available at Flagg Court and Boldon Colliery.  Please inform the receptionist of your preferred site when booking your appointment.

Test Results 0191 4554621 Option 3
3.00-6.00 (Mon-Fri)

Prescriptions Tel No:0191 4554621 Option 2
11.00-3.30 (Mon-Fri)
Prescriptions can be sent electronically to the chemist of your choice, please ask out this when ordering your prescription

Online Prescriptions
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You can order your prescriptions and book appointments online by registering for Emis Access, Please ask at reception for more details.
Website

Visit us at:
www.centralsurgerysouthshields.nhs.uk
What to do when we Are Closed

If you need to see the doctor outside normal surgery hours telephone NHS 111.
When to use this service
You should use the NHS 111 service if you urgently need medical help or advice but it's not a life-threatening situation. 
Call 111 if:

· You need medical help fast but it's not a 999 emergency.
· You think you need to go to A&E or need another NHS urgent care service.
· You don't know who to call or you don't have a GP to call.
· You need health information or reassurance about what to do next.
For immediate, life-threatening emergencies, continue to call 999.
Pharmacy First Scheme
You can see the Pharmacist at the Chemist for minor ailments.  Please ask for details at your local Pharmacy.
Patient Reference Group

If you wish to join the Patient Reference Group or would like further information please contact the Surgery.
Communication

If you have any particular communication preferences, for example you have impaired sight and would like us to write to you in large print, please inform us so that we can make a note in your medical records and comply with your request.
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Doctors at the Surgery

Here is a list of the current GP’s at the surgery:
Dr Morris Gallagher

Dr Dianne Baines

Dr Rebecca Barnard

Dr Vickie Local 
Dr Paul Proctor

Dr Nausheen Ajaheb

Dr Ed Jones

Dr Emma Clark 
Dr Mike Cooke

Dr Salina Ahmad

Dr Jon Tose
Dr Jemma Humphreys

Dr Rowena McCash
Dr Jennifer Hunter

Dr Somesh Chander
GP Registrar

Dr Phillipa Lilley

Dr Rosin Keane
Comments, Suggestions & Complaints
[image: image6.wmf]
[image: image7.png]


We hope this newsletter has been informative.  Should you have any comments or suggestions about the Newsletter or the Surgery, please feel free to let us know.  Should you wish to make a complaint you can contact the Managing Partner, Alison Campbell on 0191 4554621.                
NHS Friends & Family Test

We would like your feedback on the care and treatment we give you any time you visit your GP. Put us to the test and tell us what is working and what we can improve. You can say what you think without giving your name and we will use the information to plan improvements to our services. So please take two minutes next time you’re in the surgery and fill out a card at reception.  Thank you.
Flu Vaccination Clinics
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No more planned flu clinics are available if you wish to have your flu vaccination and fulfil the criteria please attend Central Surgery but avoid the lunchtime period
**All patients over 65 plus those of any age with heart, lung or kidney problems, diabetes or respiratory problems.
All children with a Date of Birth between 1.9.2013 and 31.8.2015.  If you are not sure please check with a receptionist
Like to be smoke free?
Make an appointment with one of our Health Care Assistants who will be able to tell you about nicotine replacement products and other stop smoking medicines and offer you all the help and support you need.
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